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A great 2 years of these students intensively studying so hard to go home 
and make an impact in their home countries for the Lord!  We’re so proud 
of their hard work and thankful to all the supporters who helped them! 
 

 34th Year of Graduates 
             Going Out 

 
 
 
 
 

A Student Testimony 
 
   Over dinner one of our students opened up his heart.  He talked of running 
from ministry like Jonah had.  He had lots of excuses.   He told his family and 
minister to use his 2 brothers to serve.  He said he was just from a small island.  
He wanted to be a doctor and change lives and make money.   He said he’d go, 
but he wouldn’t preach.   
     And then God changed Him!  Money didn’t appeal to him any longer.  He 
came to WISE to be a minister to help people.  Joinvil is one of our first year 
students eager to grow his country to love the Lord.  Please pray for our 1st 
years as they take a break while WISE relocates and come back to finish their 
schooling in a few months. 

Prayer & Praises 
  

• Prayers for our 
graduates serving all 
over and their needs 
to be met. 

• Prayers for potential 
students and kickoff 
of new campus in Jan. 

• Prayers for closing on 
the new campus to be 
finalized. 

• Prayers for the staff at 

WISE to continue to let 

God lead the school. 

• Prayers for another 
full-time staff family 
to join the work here. 

• Prayers for the move 
and the moving 
details. 

Address: 
WISE 
PO Box 8098 
Columbia, MO 65205 
 

Phone Number: 
 573-321-7906 
Email: 
wisemissions@gmail.com 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

A SPECIAL 
TIME 

 
     God brought so many special people 
together for a special last graduation on 
the island of St. Vincent.  While WISE is 
so excited to minister in Barbados, it was 
a unique time to cherish all the ministry 
moments that happened here. 
 
     Sis Jackie Muter was here as past 
director to talk of the legacy in the past 
and now in the future.  Bro Jeff Robertson 
came and taught and gave a special charge 
to the graduates and his wife, Sis Janie 
taught community sewing classes. 

     Graduate Daniel Doran’s 
father came from Antigua 
and Jamaica to give a 
special address.  And Sis 
Lovely shared a special 
speech as hardworking 
Valedictorian.  A few of 
our first years sang a 
special tribute to the 
gradutes.  And our 
students were again 
honored with the Todd 
Beamer Scholarship with 
help from Mark Robertson 
for books to have as 
resources back home.  
Congratulations to all our 
graduates, prek & college! 

    A WISE Visit 
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New To Our Family 

 Relocating to Barbados 
Praise – The school has been registered there and is now a 
company in Barbados! 
Prayer Needs – For Teams in the fall to help ready the 
campus and for the sellers of the property there to finish 
their paperwork, so we can finalize and move in. 

 

 
Teen mom Chrisandra was baptized into the 

family!  After months of praying through 
some difficult situations, she chose to follow 

the Lord! 
 

Please pray for her and her family as she is 
the first believer in her family. 

Above – Sis Janie 
teaching community 

sewing classes.  Below – 
Bro Lennox, our 

graduation speaker. 

 

 


